
 
 

Alectra Utilities Corporation 
2185 Derry Road West, Mississauga, ON  L5N 7A6  |  t 905 273 7425 alectrautilities.com 

October 31, 2019 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
26th Floor, Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long; 
 
RE: APPLICATION BY ALECTRA UTILITIES CORPORATION FOR DISTRIBUTION RATES 
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2020 (EB-2019-0018) – RESPONSES TO SUPPLEMENTARY 
CAPITALIZATION POLICY INTERROGATORIES 
  
On May 28, 2019, Alectra Utilities Corporation (“Alectra Utilities”) filed an application with the 
Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) for electricity distribution rates effective January 1, 2020. Alectra 
Utilities is filing its responses to supplementary capitalization policy interrogatories which, 
pursuant to Procedural Order #4 dated October 17, 2019, were received from: 
 
• OEB Staff 
 
The responses are being filed electronically through the OEB’s RESS system.  In addition, two 
hard copies are being provided via courier.   

Yours truly, 

[Original Signed By] 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
indy.butany@alectrautilities.com 
 
cc: Charles Keizer, Torys 
 Jonathan Myers, Torys 


